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April 25, 2008 
 
Ms. Rea Petersen 
Customer Service Manager 
Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Bldg. 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
   
 Re: In the Matter of the Formal Complaint of Tim Vetere Against Rocky 
Mountain Power, Docket No. 06-035-148 
  
Dear Ms. Petersen, 
  
The Commission is in receipt of your emails of April 17, 2008, and April 24, 2008, regarding an 
email and telephone call you received from the Complainant in the above-referenced docket 
generally alleging that Rocky Mountain Power (“RMP”) continues to connect additional users or 
loads on the electrical distribution line serving Complainant’s property, which distribution line 
RMP has previously told Complainant is at or near capacity.  In his correspondence with you, 
Complainant has requested a hearing as soon as possible on this issue. 
 
Having reviewed these communications, the Commission requests the Division of Public 
Utilities (“Division”) conduct additional inquiry and report to the Commission regarding the 
issues raised by Complainant in his communications with the Division, as well as any other 
issues previously raised in this docket.  The Commission will then schedule further proceedings 
as appropriate.  
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email 
at jorchard@utah.gov.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard  
Commission Secretary 
  
JPO/tab

   

mailto:jorchard@utah.gov.


 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  
 

  
 

  

 
  

 

  

 
 

 
 


